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To: Drugs Peace Institute  

Blauwkapelseweg 123 
3572KE Utrecht – The Netherlands 

 
 
 
 
Ghent, October 2017 
 
 
Dear Drugs Peace Institute, 
Dear Adriaan Bronkhorst, 
 
 
It is with great pleasure that we took notice of your actions to nominate both the Huichol 
people of Mexico and the Cannabis Social Clubs (CSC) for the 2019 Nobel Peace Prize. 
 
By proudly accepting this nomination we can confirm you our adherence to the principles of 
supply follows demand, non-profitability, transparency, healthy use and openness to 
dialogue with the authorities, set forth by ENCOD and to its Code of Conduct.  
 
Being born on the 1st of October 2017 our club is the youngest member in the Belgian 
Cannabis Social Club family, and initiatives like this confirm the steps we are taking.  
 
While the world today seems more and more intolerant towards free-thinkers, it is my firm 
belief that activism will lead to a greater understanding and more compassion in the end. 
 
 
Power to the Flower! 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 

Glenn Bouckaert 
President CSC GENT 
 
 

     


